
 

 

Queen’s 90th Birthday Celebrations 

 

On Friday, 10th June the whole school thoroughly enjoyed a fun packed afternoon, in celebration of the Queen’s 90th birthday.   
Despite the rather inclement weather preventing us from holding the ‘afternoon tea’ party al fresco, our spirits weren’t dampened. 
 

The opening parade was a super way to celebrate the links between our children and the wider community.  They looked great in their 
uniforms, so thank you to everyone who made this possible (especially Mr McGreskin for coordinating this and Mr McWilliam for the 
musical accompaniment). 
 

Following the parade, each class enjoyed their ‘afternoon tea’ party within the comfort and warmth of their own classrooms.  We really 
appreciated the food contributions from home—thank you. 
 

The choir’s performance proved to be very popular, they sang beautifully and were a credit to Mrs Collins, who had worked hard with 
the children.  During this part of the afternoon, it was lovely to see so many visitors in the hall, enjoying the singing and the refresh-
ments. 
 

Finally, the celebrations were brought to a close with the release of 90 balloons. 
 

In preparation for the day, the children had been learning about Queen Elizabeth II and the history associated with the 90 years she has 
been alive.  The children in Early Years and Key Stage 1 designed and made a crown, whilst the children in Key Stage 2 designed a 
celebratory plate.  These were judged by Lady Wilkins and the winners had their prizes presented in a whole school celebration  
assembly on Wednesday, 15th June. 
 

During this week the children have been using this new learning to support them in the completion of different cross curricular writing 
activities and tasks. 
 
A huge thank you to all involved and for making the day a great success, with particular thanks to Mrs Shea and Miss Elliott for  
coordinating the whole event. 
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Congratulations and well done to winners  

Best Cake design 

Children—Ruth Jeal 

Adult—Anastasia Mylona 

Best Crown 

FS—Winner—Rose Robinson 

   Runner up—Isaac Adams-Buckworth 

Y1—Winner—Jack Bainbridge 

   Runner up—Indie-Leigh Lindsey 

Y2—Winner—Annie Geaves 

   Runner up—Thomas Brown 

Best Plate 

Y3—Winner—Thomas Carter 

   Runner up—Hassan Akram 

Y4—Winner—Amber Sagar 

   Runner up—Amy Lewis 

Y5—Winner—Oliver Darcy 

   Runner up—Ruthie Wilson 

Y6—Winner—Lucy Atkinson 

   Runner up—Chloe Stikans 



 

 

Clubs Information 

*charge for club run by an external provider 
Club Day Time Responsible Adult 

Choir  Mon Lunchtime Mrs Williams / Mrs Collins 

Orchestra  Mon  3:15pm—4:15pm Mr Gulbis  

Football & Multi Sports* Mon 5:30pm—6:45pm Mark Cromack Sports 
School 

Y3 & 4 Tennis Coaching* Tues 7:45am—8:30am  Mr Frankland 

Y2, 3 & 4 French Club* Tues Lunchtime Helen Sayer / Fran Burns 

Y6 Volleyball Club Tues 3:15pm—4:00pm Miss Holden 

Y5 & 6 French Club* Tues 3:20pm—4:05pm  Helen Sayer  

Y6 Homework Club Wed Lunchtime Y6 Staff 

Y5 Boys and Girls Handball Wed 3:15pm—4:15pm  Daisy Chain 

Outdoor Football* Wed 5:00pm—6:00pm  Simon Carson Sports 
School 

Chess Club Thurs Lunchtime Mr Neal 

Y6 Girls football Thurs Lunchtime Miss Firman 

Y 5 / 6 Trivial Pursuits Club Fri Lunchtime Miss Holden 
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  Pupil of the Week 
 

Miss Firman 
Jackson Edwards 
 

Mrs Day / Speight 
Louie McDermott 
 

Mrs Shea / Garthwaite 
Ben Boothby 
 

Mrs Peverell 
Terence-Lee Calvert 
 

Mr Adams 
Jennifer Peat 
 

Mrs Brown 
Charlie Tyerman 
 

Miss Thomas 
Harley Allen 
 

Miss Elliott 
Oliver Darcy 
 

Miss Holden 
Caitlin Heslop 
 

Mr Neal 
Jack Hastings-Long 

Weekly Class  

Attendance 
 

1.  Mrs Shea/Garthwaite—           
96.09% 

 

2.  Mrs Brown—93.46% 
 

3.  Mr Adams—93.24% 
 

4.  Miss Elliott—92.86% 
 

5.  Miss Thomas—91.92% 
 

6.  Mrs Trainor— 91.85% 
 

7.  Miss Peverell —91.82% 
 

8.  Miss Holden—91.38% 
 

9.  Mrs Day/Speight — 
88.75% 

 

10. Mr Neal— 88.33% 
 

11. Miss Firman— 83.53% 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Wednesday 22nd and 
Friday 24th June—3:15pm 

New uniform on display  
in the hall 

 

8th, 11th and 12th July 
Y6 Visits to the Comp 

 

PROVISIONAL DATES 
for Sports Day  

KS1—Thursday, 14th July am 
KS2—Friday, 15th July pm 

 

Wednesday 20th  
and Thursday 21st July—6:00pm 

Y6 Production—Tempest 

How our school is judged  

on Attendance  

100% - 95% - Excellent          

94.9% - 90% - Satisfactory     

89.9% - 85% - Not good 

84.9% & under—very concerning  

Together let’s make  
our school Excellent  

KS2 Class of the 

Week 
 

Miss Elliott 

Whole School  

Attendance  -  

91.74%  
We all need to try  

harder 

Website 

Keep checking our website 
for more dates, pictures and 

info 

www.stokesleyprimary.co.uk  

Apologises— Sorry to Thomas Carter and Jack Connor for miss spelling their names in last week’s newsletter,  
I wish you all the best of luck on Tuesday, 21st June in the Finals. 


